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Kevin Earle, Supervisor of School Food Service in Dorchester School District Four, is the winner of a 
free registration to ANC 2020 in Nashville, Tennessee! It pays to complete the online conference 
evaluation, that’s how Kevin won. The announcement is in the September 2019 SN Magazine, page 
66. Enjoy Nashville, Kevin! 

 

Once again, Joe Urban and the Greenville Food and Nutrition Team has made national news! Using 
social media, the Greenville team has made a virtual pen-pal connection with a school meals 
provider in Brazil. You can read the article, Delicious Knows No Borders, in the September 2019 
issue of SN Magazine, page 77. You make us proud that you are in South Carolina! Keep up the 
good work. 


